


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Harrison is a responsible employee who takes his professional obligations very 
seriously; therefore, if there is any credible evidence (beyond the verbal remarks in the 
report aired by Al Jazeera) that gives rise to a legitimate employer investigation of Mr. 
Harrison under the PES Policy, please share or describe that information so that he can 
reassess his obligations as an employee in light of any such information. 

Very truly yours, 

 

Heather M. McPhee 
NFLPA Associate General Counsel 
 
cc: James Harrison 

Tom DePaso 
  
 

 

 

 




